On April 16, 2007, Paulette Burdick asked the following question regarding AC6-Articulation Agreement between School District of Palm Beach County and Xavier University School
REQUEST:

The name of the executive director is familiar. Is Dr Bennett our Cecil Bennett prior CEO of the Health Care District?
RESPONSE:

No. This is not the the same Dr. Cecil Bennett who was the CEO of the Health Care District.  This is Dr. Cecil F. Bennett, Jr. who is a practicing physician in Atlanta, Georgia, and is President of the Xavier University School of Medicine.  He is a graduate of the Morehouse School of Medicine.
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